

Republic of the Philippines Department of Environment and Natural Resources FOREST MANAGEMENT BUREAU

Visayas, Avenue, Diliman, 1100 Quezon City Tel. No.: (632) 8925-2141 / (632) 8927-4788

E-mail Address: fmb@denr.gov.ph Website: https://www.forestry.denr.gov.ph

MEMORANDUM

FOR

: All Regional Executive Directors

FROM

: The Assistant Secretary for Policy, Planning, and Foreign Assisted and

Special Projects, and Director, in concurrent capacity

SUBJECT

: ENGP ADVISORY ON THE VIRTUAL OATH TAKING OF

SELECTED GREENING GUARDIANS

DATE

SEP 07 2021

This has reference to the Memorandum dated August 6, 2021 regarding the virtual oath taking of the selected Greening Guardians from CENROs and Implementing PENROs scheduled on September 7, 2021.

Please be informed that the virtual oath taking via Zoom will be held on a later date, September 14, 2021.

FOR YOUR INFORMATION AND GUIDANCE, PLEASE.

MARCIAL C. AMARO, JR., CESO III

Copy furnished:

The Secretary

The Undersecretary for Field Operations and Environment



Republic of the Philippines Department of Environment and Natural Resources FOREST MANAGEMENT BUREAU

Visayas, Avenue, Diliman, 1100 Quezon City Tel. No.: (632) 8925-2141 / (632) 8927-4788

E-mail Address: fmb@denr.gov.ph Website:https://www.forestry.denr.gov.ph

MEMORANDUM

FOR

: The Regional Executive Directors

NCR, CAR, MIMAROPA, Regions 1-13

FROM

: The Assistant Secretary for Policy, Planning and Foreign Assisted and

Special Projects, and Director, in concurrent capacity

SUBJECT

: VIRTUAL OATH TAKING OF SELECTED GREENING

GUARDIANS

DATE

AUG 06 2021

This has reference to the selection of Greening Guardians from CENROs and Implementing PENROs to improve the implementation of Enhanced National Greening Program (ENGP) and to ensure that actual accomplishments are being reported to the DENR Central Office.

Please be informed that a two-day Greening Guardians Orientation Workshop via Zoom was conducted on July 13-14, 2021 (Luzon Cluster) and July 15-16, 2021 (Visayas-Mindanao Cluster). During the workshop, the selected Greening Guardians were briefed on their roles and additional tasks over and above their tasks as Extension Officers. The participants were also able to share their experiences as Extension Officers, from coordination with upland communities up to provision of technical assistance in the implementation of ENGP. They were also given the chance to raise the issues and concerns they faced while implementing the Program.

In this regard, we would like to invite the selected Greening Guardians who participated in the two-day Greening Guardians Orientation Workshop on July 13-14, 2021 (Luzon Cluster) and July 15-16, 2021 (Visayas-Mindanao Cluster) to attend the virtual oath taking ceremony via Zoom before DENR Secretary Roy A. Cimatu scheduled on September 7, 2021.

FOR YOUR CONSIDERATION, PLEASE.

MARCIAL C. AMARO, JR., CESO III



Republic of the Philippines Department of Environment and Natural Resources FOREST MANAGEMENT BUREAU

Visayas, Avenue, Diliman, 1100 Quezon City Tel. No.: (632) 8925-2141 / (632) 8927-4788

E-mail Address: fmb@denr.gov.ph Website:https://www.forestry.denr.gov.ph

MEMORANDUM FOR THE SECRETARY

FROM : The Assistant Secretary for Policy, Planning and Foreign Assisted and

Special Projects, and Director, in concurrent capacity

SUBJECT: VIRTUAL OATH TAKING OF THE SELECTED GREENING

GUARDIANS

DATE : AUG 0 6 2021

This has reference to the selection of Greening Guardians from CENROs and Implementing PENROs to improve the implementation of Enhanced National Greening Program (ENGP) and to ensure that actual accomplishments are being reported to the DENR Central Office.

Please be informed that a two-day Greening Guardians Orientation Workshop via Zoom was conducted on July 13-14, 2021 (Luzon Cluster) and July 15-16, 2021 (Visayas-Mindanao Cluster). During the workshop, the selected Greening Guardians were briefed on their roles and additional tasks over and above their tasks as Extension Officers. The participants were also able to share their experiences as Extension Officers, from coordination with upland communities up to provision of technical assistance in the implementation of ENGP. They were also given the chance to raise the issues and concerns they faced while implementing the Program.

In this regard, we would like to respectfully invite the Secretary to spearhead the virtual oath taking of the said Greening Guardians via Zoom tentatively scheduled on September 7, 2021 to coincide with International Day of Clean Air.

FOR YOUR CONSIDERATION, PLEASE,

MARCIAL C. AMARO, JR., CESO III